China and SibFU: new collaboration level

SibFU is a part of a new list of international universities recognized by China. The document has been
published by the Ministry of Education's web site. The listing is another step to prove the university has
been working to collaborate with the east.

SibFU joined Russia-China Association of Economic Universities in November last year. The association's
member will conduct academic exchange, share research information, host joint conferences and do
research.

Earlier, SibFU and Heilongjiang East University signed a memorandum of understanding. In particular,
two sides agreed on collaboration in economics, management, law, marketing, and food technology.

SibFU has signed agreements on collaboration with eleven Chinese universities. As a part of academic
mobility programmes, SibFU has welcomed sixty five undegraduate students, doctoral students and
interns. In addition, there are 29 students learning the Russian language. SibFU's students tend to
regularly visit Chinese universities on academic mobility prgrammes.

SibFU's Public Relations Office, 19 january 2014
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